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1. Batteries 

 -- John Sember is working to develop a CAD model for the motorcycle so we can  

 determine the batteries that will fit. 

 

2. Battery Charger 

 -- Brian is investigating using a thyrister chip based design instead of the buck 

 controller we originally designed. 

 

3. Mechanical 

 -- Greg Brown at Northern Electric has offered to work on the motor as a 

 donation.  Sember has discussed the mount plate and physical connection with the 

 technician who will actually machine our parts. 

 -- We should send them a thank you for their efforts. 

 -- There is a mig welder in the art department that we may be able to use. 

 

4. Software 

 -- Progress being made by John Mrugala and Steve. 

 

5. Website 

 -- Vince is taking over maintenance of the website. 


